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Sent: 27 October 2010
To: _ Planning
Cc: Mary Rathbone; Pamela Smith
Subject: Proposed Viaduct Carpark ref $6/2010/1711/FP 0CT 2om }
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Attn Lisa Hughes

ks i,

In response to Peter Clegg's letter dated 25th October 2010 addressed to you, we believe that there is nothing in it
which is remotely relevant to this application, by which we mean that whether or not the cricket pitch car park is left
where it is, or is moved to the proposed viaduct site, or to any other site makes absolutely no difference to the various
points that he has raised. As far as we can see, the costs of running the estate are not affected by the positioning of
this car park; indeed the estate will save money, and lose no amenities, by leaving it where it is.

Regards,

6, Park Close
Old Hatfield
Herts
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